
 

Sycamore Class Summer 2 Newsletter 

Dear Parent Carers,   

Hope you had a lovely half term! I can’t believe we are already in summer 

2!  

This half term our theme is ‘Minibeasts’. Therefore, we will go lots of work 

around bugs.  

In Literacy, we will be learning about the book “Arrgghhh Spider!” This is 

a really fun book and will allow the children to use props and sound buttons 

to help with retelling the story. 

In Maths, we will be focusing on prepositions and subitising. We will learn 

to follow simple preposition instructions and we will be doing this in forest 

school on a Tuesday morning. In number, we will be practicing recognising 

quantities by looking, without counting. This is a difficult skill, but we will 

practice lots. 

We will be continuing our single symbols, ALDs and signing work in 

communication. Our communication continues to be strong and we hope to 

see continued progress this half term. 

Our PE slot is now on a Friday morning. We will be doing athletics this 

term and working a range of skills such as racing and throwing. 

Our Forest School slot will still be on a Tuesday morning. Please could your 

child come into school dressed in Forest School kit as usual (jogging 

bottoms/trousers and a long-sleeved top).  If your child does not have 

wellies in school, please bring these in on Tuesday.  We will keep their 

wellies in school unless you request for them to be sent home.  

As it is getting warmer (hopefully), if you want to send in sun cream for 

your child, you can. Just label the bottle and write consent in the diary. If 

you prefer to apply in the mornings before school, that’s fine too. 

Friday remains as “dress down Friday!” where the children can come to 

school in their home clothes! 

If you ever have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us on the 

school number (01527 875475) or by writing in the home school diaries. 

Thank you so much and I can’t wait for our next term together! 

Katie, Kame and Nazish! 

 


